
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE GOAL:  IMPERIAL COUNTY – A LEADER IN RENEWABLE 
ENERGY GENERATION 

 

THE CHALLENGE:  BALANCING AGRICULTURE, THE 
ENVIRONMENT AND RENEWABLE ENERGY 

 

PUBLIC INPUT REQUESTED: Imperial County is updating 
its General Plan with regard to the generation of renewable 
energy and its transmission. Input from the public is a 
critical part of the process. 

 

The County is hosting a community meeting on 
Tuesday, June 24, 2014 at the following location and 
time. 

 

• Calexico City Council Chambers  
   608 Heber Avenue,    Calexico, CA at 6:00 pm 

 

Community members are encouraged to attend and learn 
about the process, ask questions, and tell us what they 
think! 

For more information, 

contact Andy Horne, Deputy CEO, 

Natural Resources Department 

at 760.482.4727 or 

andyhorne@co.imperial.ca.us 
 

Visit the project website at 

www.icpds.com (CEC 

ALTERNATIVE ENERGY UPDATE) 


